
 

 
ISO WILL BE CLOSED 

DEC. 21-JAN. 1
 

ISO will be open for emergency
travel signatures on:

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 26, 
8:30 AM-4:30 PM

 
ISO reopens on:

THURSDAY, JANUARY 2, 
8:30 AM- 6:00 PM
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INTERNATIONAL
SERVICES OFFICE 
WINTER BREAK
SCHEDULE 

As the semester comes to a close, keep in mind that the ISO and all campus offices will be closed during
winter break from December 21 to January 1. It is very important to plan ahead and to be sure that you
have an updated travel signature on your I-20 if you plan to travel internationally over break. Check
other campus office's services if you need to visit them in the next several days. Please note the ISO's
adjusted schedules below: 

ISO Hours Next Week:

Mon. 12/16: 8:30 AM-6:00 PM 

Tues. 12/17: 8:30 AM-6:00 PM

Wed. 12/18: 8:30 AM-4:30 PM

Thurs. 12/19: 8:30 AM-4:30 PM

Friday 12/20: 8:30 AM-4:30 PM

(Final day open before winter break.) 
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SAVE THE DATE 

LEADERSHIP DAY
2020
Leadership Day is a half-day
conference-style experience
open to all University of New
Haven students consisting of
speakers, educational sessions,
and lunch. Educational sessions
are 40 minutes and can cover a
range of topics that pertain to this
year’s theme: Balancing
Perspectives. 
 
Friday, February 7th 
12:00 PM 

FIRST DAY OF
CLASSES OF
SPRING SEMESTER
Wednesday, January 22nd 

ACADEMIC
CALENDAR
REMINDERS

END OF SPRING
SEMESTER
Wednesday, May 13th 

CHINESE NEW
YEAR 
Hosted by the CSSA
Friday, January 31st 
Bucknall Theater 

ISO HOLIDAY SEND-OFF PARTY FUN 

REMEMBER TO CHECK YOUR
I-20 OR DS-2019 END DATE! 
If the Program End Date on your I-20/DS-2019 is
December 31, 2019 and you will not complete your
program this semester, you MUST apply for an           
 I-20/DS-2019 program extension PRIOR TO WINTER
BREAK! 
 
To apply for an I-20/DS-2019 program extension, you
must submit the I-20/DS-2019 Extension Form found
on MyCharger BEFORE the end date on your document.
If you do not file this before winter break, you will be
too late. You will be out of status and subject to
deportation. 
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HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND NEW YEAR
MESSAGES!

THE ISO WISHES EVERYONE HAPPY
HOLIDAYS AND NEW YEAR!

 HAVE A GREAT WINTER BREAK AND
WE'LL SEE YOU IN JANUARY!
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